“Sunroc will be in town chip sealing our roads this week, with related work occurring through next week. The roads affected will be the roads south of 100 South, including 100 South, and on Center Street in and around the Elementary School, Middle Schools, 450 E, and South Bend Dr. Please remove all vehicles from the asphalted areas during this time. Maps in the following link. 
